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Don’t forget… 

Friday 23 June* is non-uniform  
in exchange for Summer Fair donations 

(*Wednesday 21 June - Nursery 1) 

Non uniform in exchange for: 

Chocolate bars / small boxes of chocolates


Unused, unopened gifts / toiletries / toys / games


Pre-loved books and soft toys 


Any kind of bottle for the infamous bottle hoopla! 


Gently-worn school uniform


Please bring donations in the morning 
and leave in the gazebo 

Thank you!


